
   
 
16th May 2025   
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge congratulations to our brilliant Year 6 children – the Mighty Oaks – who have 

completed their SATs tests this week. Every single one of them approached the challenge 

with such a positive attitude, maturity, and determination, and we couldn’t be prouder.  

To mark the end of the week and to celebrate all their hard work, the Mighty Oaks enjoyed 

a well-earned treat. First, they headed to the Rec for a lively game of rounders in the 

sunshine – lots of fun and plenty of smiles! This afternoon they are visiting St Austell College 

to watch a performance of Matilda, which I am sure will be a real hit. A big thank you goes 

to Mrs Bearham for her support in organising such a lovely day. 

Elsewhere in school, the Red Oaks (Year 5) have also been out and about, making the most 

of the fantastic weather. They visited the local bowling club for some friendly bowls practice 

and had a fantastic time learning the basics of the sport. It was great to see them getting 

stuck in, enjoying being active, and showing enthusiasm for something new. The sunshine 

made it even better, and they are already looking forward to returning for another session 

soon. 

We were also very pleased to welcome a special visitor to school this week. PCSO Deborah 

Sleeman came in on Thursday to lead an assembly and talk to the children about the role of 

the police and the work she does in the community. The session was incredibly engaging, 

and the children had LOTS of questions they were eager to ask. It sparked some great 

conversations and really helped the children understand more about how the police help 

keep us safe. They especially enjoyed the chance to try on the police hats! 

Our outdoor learning has continued in full force this week, with the lovely weather helping 

us take our lessons beyond the classroom walls. Earlier in the week, the Bur Oaks became 

super scientists, heading out into the community garden to identify, observe, and classify a 

variety of invertebrates. The children were enthusiastic and curious, using the outdoor 

space brilliantly and working together to explore the natural world. It was fantastic to see 

such hands-on learning in action, and they came away buzzing with facts and new 

discoveries. 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

 
 
Mr Hick  

 

 



Sports Day – NEW DATE 

 
Please note that we have a new date for KS1 and KS2 sports day due to a clash with year 6 

swimming. This will now take place on Monday 16th June. This year KS2 will be in the 

morning and KS1 in the afternoon. 

 

Swimming –  Mighty Oaks 

We are really pleased that we will be able to take our Y6 children (Mighty 

Oaks) swimming over a two-week block – week beginning 2nd June and 9th 

June . The children will swim every afternoon at Truro Leisure Centre and will 

be taught by trained swimming instructors. We will travel by coach each day 

and hope that parents/carers will be able contribute towards the cost of transport through 

ParentPay. 

The children will need a swimming hat, goggles and a towel for these sessions. 

 
 
Y6 School Camp Meeting 
 
There will be a meeting for parents/carers of Y6 children attending camp 
after school on Monday 19th May 
 

 

Y6 transition meeting – Richard Lander 

Next Friday (23rd May) Lucy Watts from Richard Lander School will be visiting 

our year 6 children to talk about transition for those who are going to Richard 

Lander. Straight after school they will be holding a meeting for 

parents/carers. This will take place in the Mighty Oaks Classroom. 

 

 

Class Photographs 

On Thursday 22nd May next week will have Hatchbox Photography in school 

to take class photographs. Even if a normal PE day – please can you ensure 

that your child wears normal school uniform.  



 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

22.5.25 Class photos 

23.5.25 Last Day of Term 

2.6.25 Return to school 

16.6.25 Sports Day – NEW DATE 

18.6.25 Year 6 Camp 

22.7.25 Last Day of term – 1pm finish 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Maddie & Stanley 

SEEDLINGS Jude & Teddy 

BUDS Ashley & Fin 

YOUNG OAKS Storm & Lily T 

BUR OAKS Caleb & Anneliese 

RED OAKS Nell & George 

MIGHTY OAKS Everyone for SATS 

 
 
 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2025/26 

  



 

 

  



 


